
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

13th February 2015 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 23rd February Back to School 

Tuesday 24th February Class 3 visit to Newcastle University 

Tuesday 24th February Year 2 & 6 SATs meeting + year 6 homework club 

Wednesday 25th February  Liz Million - Author - Visit 

Thursday26th February Visit to Newcastle Central Mosque 

Friday 6th Match  Year 5 & 6 Safety Carousel 

Friday 6th March  Primary Schools Cross Country 

Friday 13th March  Red Nose Day 

Wednesday 18th March Class 2 Discovery Museum 

Thursday 19th March Football Team to Teesdale School 

Thursday 19th March Last Leisure Centre session of Term 

Monday 23rd March Year 3 & 4 Multi Skills Festival, Staindrop 

Thursday 26th March Break up for Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 14th April  Back to School 

Thursday 7th May  School Closed for Poling Station 

 

  Author Visit 

On Wednesday 25th February we will be hav-

ing a visit from Liz Million. She is a children’s 

author and illustrator from Darlington and she 

has written books such as Elephant Rides 

Again, Noisy Neighbours and Be Quiet Belinda.  

Half Term  

We break up for Half Term on Friday 

13th February and return to school 

on Monday 23rd February. We hope 

that you all have a lovely break.  



School of Rock and Pop 

Our Year 5 and 6 pupils were visited 

by the School of Rock and Pop on 

Tuesday 10th February. They  had in-

strumental and vocal workshops  and 

the children thoroughly enjoyed their 

morning playing drums, guitar and 

keyboard as well as 

singing with a vocal 

coach. They sounded 

fantastic.  

Year 2 and Year 6 SATs Meeting 

We would like to invite the parents of our 

Year 6 and Year 2 pupils to a SATs meeting 

on Tuesday 24th February at 3.20 p.m. We 

will give you the information that you 

need to help your children prepare for 

their SATs and talk you through what will 

happen during the tests. Please try and 

come.  This will also be the first date for 

our Year 6 Homework Club. 

 

Newcastle University 

On Tuesday 24th  February Class 3 will be 

visiting Newcastle University to go on Safa-

ri. We will be setting off just after registra-

tion and will return in time for the children 

to be picked up at 3.15 p.m. Lunch will be 

provided for all pupils on this trip and 

school are funding all other costs.  

Sports Hall Athletics 

Eighteen children from Years 5 and 6 

went to Teesdale Leisure Centre to 

represent our school at the Sports 

Hall Athletics on Wednesday 11th 

February . As always they were all 

very well behaved and were a credit 

to both themselves and Ramshaw 

School. They all tried really hard in 

their activities and enjoyed their 

afternoon.  

Pupils of the Week 

Class 1 Sienna Cunningham  

Class 2 Rebecca Linsley 

Class 3 Beth Garrett 

Well done to you all!  

Ofsted 

As you know, we have had Ofsted 

Inspectors in school this week. As 

soon as the report has been final-

ised we will let you know the result.   


